
Coachmaker Way, Hethersett, Norwich NR9 3GN
Tel: Norwich 01603 810674

Email: office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk Headteacher: Mr Jem Brereton

14th January 2022

Dear Prospective Parents and Guardians,

Thank you for showing an interest in Nursery provision at Hethersett Woodside Primary
and Nursery School.

Our Nursery is an integral part of the school and offers education for children from
the age of 2 – 4 years, within 2 different classrooms. We offer 15 hours sessional and
30 hours’ extended provision, term time only, with additional packages for
wrap-around care. It is run by a highly experienced team of Early Years Practitioners,
and managed by myself, an Early Years specialist and Assistant Head of the school
who has significant teaching responsibility within the day- to- day provision.

You are warmly invited to join us on Tuesday 1st February at 6pm for a Nursery
information evening. This is for parents of prospective nursery age children
(September 2022–2023), including those already registered in our Hedgehog
provision.

The evening will be held via Google Meet and this will be an opportunity for you to
meet some of our staff, hear about our provision, virtually view the setting and see
what the Nursery can offer your child and family. If you know of any other families
who would welcome this opportunity, please do pass on this information.

We will offer in person tours of the Nursery on:
Thursday 3rd February 4.15pm
Tuesday 8th February 4.15pm
Thursday 10th February 4.15pm

To enable you to attend this meeting, please can you complete this form here

We look forward to welcoming you to our school and Nursery.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Nicola Ingham

Assistant Head Teacher, Nursery Teacher and Early Years Lead

mailto:office@hethersettwoodside.norfolk.sch.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeaeoQiTLnBb30ewjMN-nVw1nrA1DCIILpwNHct6SisWMtSUw/viewform?usp=sf_link
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